Eustis School Department
Stratton School
65 School St., Stratton, ME 04982
Phone: (207) 246-2983
Fax: (207) 246-6598

October 26, 2022

Dear Families:

The leaves are falling and the air is beginning to chill. We recently had a wonderful visit from the
Eustis Fire Department. Grades K-3 really enjoyed exploring the firetrucks and learning from the
firefighters that visited. In the spirit of fire safety, please consider if your child knows your address
and phone number. We are finding that even middle school students do not know a phone number to
reach their parents. it really is an important safety step to consider.

Speaking of safety and protocols, please limit last minute phone calls about bus changes or pick
ups. We totally understand there may be extenuating circumstances on occasion, but it should be a
rarity rather than the norm. Notes sent in with your student and turned into the office are preferred,
as keeping your student safe is our top priority.

Student athletes have wrapped up a wonderful soccer season. There truly was so much growth
and we are super proud of all of them. Be looking for a sports assembly in the next month.

The Fall NWEA testing is behind us and teachers and students are settling into a regular routine.
All grades are incorporating outdoor learning into their regular routines and are working with Ms.
Greatorex to incorporate garden curriculum as well. Be on the lookout for the scarecrows that the
middle school students have been creating for the last few weeks as well.

Teachers are beginning to set dates for Parent Teacher Conferences, please be on the lookout for
those times and dates. The Bookfair will be going on in the Library also during the week of
conferences. We look forward to seeing you in the building.

Please be mindful of your family's health. Take time to soak in the waning rays of fall sunshine, be
cautious and stay healthy. As always please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Yours in Education,

Tabitha I. EmeryM
Principal




